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Land Services SA Office Re-opening 
 

 
Today, the Premier announced the early end of the COVID-19 Circuit Break (Lockdown), with 
restrictions easing as at Midnight, Saturday 21 November 2020. 
 
As a result, Land Services SA will be re-opening their office at 101 Grenfell Street on Monday 23 
November 2020. 
 
Drop & Go activities and Face-to-Face Lodgement services which were temporarily unavailable 
during lockdown will be reinstated as of 9am Monday 23 November 2020.  
  
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.   
 

Jenny Cottnam 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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